
David Hughes 

88 Poyntz Avenue 

West Lansing 

Toronto 

M2N 1J2  

Dear Exhibitor, 

On behalf of the Platelayers Society I am inviting you to take part in our 13​th​ bi-annual Great British 

Train Show (GBTS) to be held on May 7 and 8 2016 at the Jim Archdekin Recreation Centre, Brampton. 

We have been distributing flyers for some time and we are also advertising in the British Canadian 

newspaper. We are expecting more new, and some not so new, layouts and vendors at this event and 

we expect to attract a large number of visitors to our popular show.  

We will be producing a Show Guide and will need either a new write-up, an update or confirmation 

that the earlier (2014) version is still suitable. In addition to aid the selection process and enable the 

show plan to be produced we will need the following information from you: 

● Type of Exhibit e.g. operating layout, display or demonstration 

● For layouts the scale, gauge, power and space required 

● Special features of the layout noting that the prime criteria for the show is British Trains  

Please note the Jan 29 2016 deadline for confirmation of your intention to take part and receipt of the 

information requested at the address above. 

Regards 

 

David Hughes 

Show Manager, GBTS 2016 

 (dhughesny1@gmail.com)  


